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A Neighborhood Like Neighborhoods Used To Be

Spring Has Sprung! 
Warmer weather is here, and that means the All Saints 
Neighborhood bus is busier than ever taking folks 
to interesting destinations.  Staying connected to the 
greater community is so important and fun!  There 
were trips to see spring blooms at Brennans Market and 
the UW-Arboretum, trips for ice cream treats, a wine-
tasting at Wollersheim Winery in Prairie du Sac, great 
music at the Stoughton Opera House and Verona Area 
High School Performing Art Center and a fascinating 
tour at the Milton House Museum. Getting out and 
about creates great memories, strengthens friendships 
and helps keep that zest for life!
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April was Volunteer Appreciation Month.  
Pictured are 17 of the assisted living 
residence volunteers.  We are so thankful for 
everyone who shares their time and talents 
across our Neighborhood.

We Love Our Volunteers 

What a joy it was for family members to spend time with their dear mothers 
on Mother's Day.  The apartment ladies had two days of celebrations - a lovely 
breakfast together and a delicious catered lunch from Blue Plate Catering.

Thank you, Mothers! 

What a joy it was to welcome the 
Magnum Opus ballet dancers in May.  
This Madison dance company makes it 
their mission to “dance with integrity 
while spreading the zeal of our Creator 
through pure artistic movement.”  
They certainly did just that.  Their 
performance was amazing, and afterward 
they spent precious time talking with 
folks.  We hope they'll be able to come 
back again soon.

Delightful Dancers 

Over the past two months, folks from across the campus have attended two very worthwhile 
programs on staying mentally fit. Therapists from Encompass Health Rehabilitation Hospital 
of Fitchburg shared information on brain health and the positive impact exercise, social 
interaction, good nutrition and managing stress 
can have.  Tim Decorah, former Waunakee 
high school teacher of Senior Apartments 
Property Coordinator Marissa, continued 
to build on this topic.  He talked about his 
challenges with generalized anxiety disorder 
over the years and shared helpful coping skills 
he's learned.  We so appreciate his willingness 
to share his story to help others improve their 
quality of life and well being.

Beneficial Presentations 

There are so many ways to commemorate this wonderful 
world we’ve been given to care for.  Memory Care folks 
painted birdhouses and planted seedlings.  Assisted Living 
also did some planting and went on a nature scavenger 
hunt. They also learned about the butterfly life cycle.  For 
the past month they’ve 
been watching the complete 
metamorphosis, and earlier in 
May they were able to release 
four beautiful butterflies.

Celebrating Earth Day 
It was all about 
stylish hats, Mint 
Juleps and having 
the fastest horse 
as the whole 
Neighborhood 
celebrated the 
151st Run of the 
Kentucky Derby! 

Kentucky Derby Day 

A big thank you to Resident 
Assistant Mary and members 
of her Society of St. Vincent 
de Paul group for coming 
in April to paint pots, plant 
flowers and play cards with 
assisted living folks. Everyone 
had a wonderful afternoon 
spending time with these 
caring young people!

Sharing Smiles 
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